
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 July 6, 2006 
 
 

Mr. James Owczarski  
Common Council Administration Manager 

City Clerk's Office 
City Hall, Room 205 
 

Dear Mr. Owczarski: 
 
The Health Department is submitting the following grant resolutions for Common 

Council approval: 
 

Breast Cancer Awareness Program -- Milwaukee Foundation -- This continuing 

grant, funded by donations to the Milwaukee Foundation for this purpose 
will be used to maintain the Milwaukee Breast and Cervical Cancer 

Awareness Program and expand the scope of the Wisconsin Women’s Cancer 
Control Program.  
 

Breast and Cervical Cancer Screening Grant -- This continuing grant, 
funded by the State of Wisconsin Division of Health and Family Services 
will be used to maintain the Milwaukee Breast and Cervical Cancer 

Awareness Program and expand the scope of the Wisconsin Women’s Cancer 
Control Program.  
 

Lead Poisoning Prevention Grant -- This continuing grant, funded by the 
Center for Disease Control through the State of Wisconsin Division of 

Health and Family Services will be used to support comprehensive and 
coordinated services to lead-poisoned children and their families. 
 

Hepatitis B Immunization Grant -- This continuing grant, funded by the 
State of Wisconsin Department of Health and Family Services will be used 
to assure that pregnant women who test positive for HepB are identified 

and receive appropriate treatment. This grant funds a Hmong interpreter 
for this program. 

 
Parents as Teachers Curriculum Grant -- This continuing grant, funded by 
the State of Wisconsin Children’s Trust Fund will be used to provide a 

comprehensive home visiting curriculum to families and their children. 
 

All appropriate paperwork is attached.  Thank you for your consideration.   

 
 

Sincerely,  

 
 

 
                              Yvette Rowe 

Business Operations Manager- Health 

 
Attachments 


